
                              
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/069/2021-2022                                                    08th JULY 2021 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 
Dear Parents, (Grades X and XII) 
 
Greetings! 
 
We have completed the first round of assessments for Grades X and XII.  
Please make a note of the following: - 
 

1. Answer sheets will be shared and discussed with students in class 

by respective subject teachers.  

2. The answer sheet folders along with the answer key will be shared 

with parents on Monday, July 12, 2021.  

3. Report cards will be published on Tuesday July 13, 2021. 

4. In case you wish to meet the class teacher or subject teacher, you 

may take a prior appointment for discussion and way forward   

between 3:00-4:00 pm from July 13 – July 16, 2021 or any working 

Saturday.  

5. Virtual classes will remain suspended on Friday, July 9, 2021. 

Wishing our students, a restful and a relaxing long weekend  

 
Regards  
Team RVS 


